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Devon and Severn IFCA News  
 
Commercial Fishing – Safety at Sea 
 
The Fishing Industry Safety Group (FISG) is trying to improve the safety of commercial 

fishing and invites you to complete their poll. 

 
The Fishing Industry Safety Group (FISG) is a stakeholder group of UK organisations trying 

to improve the safety of commercial fishing.  

 

FISG is now running a pre-campaign 

survey with fishermen in advance of 

their new Home and Dry campaign. 

 

Although this is not the core work of 

D&S IFCA, we are able to share this 

information and provide a link to the 

short poll. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The FISG Poll 

 

It is expected that the 3-minute poll will help FISG develop and deliver the right safety 

messages to fishing vessel owners, crew, and their families. The information is used for 

communication campaigns only. FISG thank you in advance for your help. 

 

The poll is completely voluntary, and all responses are anonymous. D&S IFCA is not involved 

in managing the responses submitted to the poll and cannot answer any questions relating to 

the work of FISG.  

 

Please click here to take part. 

Following the work of D&S IFCA 

D&S IFCA posts regular news items on the D&S IFCA Website and Facebook. These news 
items help you to follow our work which is often linked to elements of our Annual Plan.  

We also have a website RESOURCE LIBRARY where you can examine our present and past 
working in greater detail as well as multiple display pages. 

You can subscribe to our free E-newsletter “Inshore Insights” by contacting D&S IFCA. 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/BLRTZFB
https://www.devonandsevernifca.gov.uk/
https://www.devonandsevernifca.gov.uk/About-Us-Our-Work/Who-We-Are-Our-Core-Work
https://www.devonandsevernifca.gov.uk/About-Us-Our-Work/Annual-Business-Plans-Reports
https://www.devonandsevernifca.gov.uk/Resource-library
https://www.devonandsevernifca.gov.uk/About-Us-Our-Work/Contact-Us

